
Announcements    

Friday September 20, 2024 

BLUE Day    

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

 

Attention students and Staff: Picture Retake Day is today Friday, September 
20th until 2:15 pm in the hallway next to the front office. Please stop by during 
your study hall or lunch if you would like a new photo taken or have not had a 
new photo taken this year. You must take a new photo every year.  
 
Students interested in Art Club should attend the first meeting is today, Friday, 
September 20th from 2:45-4pm in room 324 at South Campus. This is an open 
studio session and all students are welcome to attend! Email Ms. Falkner with 
questions. 
  
Do you enjoy writing?  If so, please bring a friend and come to the AHS Writing 
Club for our first meeting on Tuesday, September 24th from 2:45 to 3:30 in Room 
203 at North Campus.  Hope to see you there! 
 
Let the mathematician in you shine on the Arrowhead Math Team.  There will be an 
informational meeting on Thursday September 26th at 2:45 in Room 181 at North 
Campus.  We will go over all of the different competitions and opportunities that are 
available this season.  If you cannot make the meeting, please contact Mr. Schmid for 
more information. 

 
Are you Missing a water bottle? Maybe you forgot your lunch box at lunch? 
Please come in the front office and check the Parent drop off/Lost and Found 
table.  


